

HUMANE BORDERS FRONTERAS COMPASIVAS

P.O. Box 27024
Tucson, AZ 85726
Phone: 520-398-5053
info@humaneborders.org
www.humaneborders.org

The Upper Room Inclusive Catholic Community P.O. Box 1023 Guilderland, NY 12084

September 19, 2019

Dear Reverend Lynn Kinlan and Members of the Upper Room:

We at Humane Borders are very grateful for your generous contribution of \$250 dated September 14, 2019. Although we're leaving the summer months behind and heading into fall, in Southern Arizona the heat endures well into October, and even in the winter months our volunteers and trucks continue making weekly trips into the desert to service the dozens of water statins that we maintain along the border. We are also incurring additional expenses with the food and water that we are providing to several migrant shelters in Sonoyta, Sonora, Mexico.

The Internal Revenue Service has recognized Humane Borders has a 501(c)(3) charitable organization. Our EIN number is 805033532. You have received no goods or services for your donation and therefore it is tax deductible to the extent permitted by law.

Again, we are very grateful to your community. If ever you are in Tucson, please let us know, and if you would like to go out on a water run, we can probably arrange for that. We would also love to see you at one of our weekly volunteer meetings which are held on Wednesdays at 5:30 pm at our offices at 243 W. 33rd St. in South Tucson. (Please note meetings are not usually held on Thanksgiving or Christmas week). As always, feel free to contact us for further information at info@humaneborders.org

In gratitude,

Rebecca Fowler

Administrative Manger

Liverca Forver

Humane Borders

info@humaneborders.org

(520) 398-5053